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February Newslet t er
This month was filled with many events, such as 
the Staff Baby Photo Contest, ASB Valentine's Day 
gifts, the Dodgeball Tournament, and the Chili 
Cook-Off.

The Staff Baby Photo Contest was from the 11th to 
the 14th. Students were shown 19 baby photos, 
and were asked to guess which teacher was 
which.  Alexa Augustine had the most correct 
guesses and put a whip cream pie in Mrs. 
Zeiter-Smith's face at the Dodgeball Tournament. 
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For Valentine's Day,  
ASB set up paper 
hearts with each 
students' name on 
them attached to 
pencils and taped them 
to various buildings 
around campus. It was 
a delightful surprise.

During D-Back on February 20th, 8 teams of 5 competed in a 
dodgeball tournament.  The gym was packed, music was 

bumping, and good times were had by all. 



3

The Chili cook-off was held during lunch on February, 2/20. 
Culinary Arts and Mrs. Abel-Smith's students made chili and 
leadership served it to students to taste test in the small gym.

 Mrs. Abel-Smith's class chili won the taste test!

Upcoming Events:

Super Smash Bros Tournament: March 11-14

Sadie's Spirit Week: March 11-15

Sadie's Rally and Dance: March 15

Talent Show @ DBACK: March 20


